
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

31 August 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 

This is a reminder that the Cavern Resort will be hosting a talk by Mr. David Johnson who is a 
bird and nature expert. 

 

The talk is based on the very scenic and spectacular Northern Drakensburg where the Cavern 
Resort is situated. 

 

They run a pensioner special throughout the year and we therefore would like to give the 
Residents of Evergreen a more detailed look into the Northern Drakensburg and what it has to 
offer. 

 

The Cavern will also sponsor a prize which is a free, two nights stay, including all meals and teas 
for two people in standard accommodation. 

 

We would like to welcome David here on Friday, 7 September 2018 at 10am. 
Please RSVP Jacky on Ext 200 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a Communication to Residents about The Cavern Resort 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


